## **Culture of Generosity**

Joyfully giving our time, talent and money to do Christ's work:

How we view it.

How we talk about it.

Where we give.

Why we give.

Ways we give.

## SEMINARS

In today's ever-evolving culture, it is important for churches to develop creative and comprehensive annual stewardship programs. These are not one time, fall events but rather ongoing, year-round initiatives that keep members challenged and engaged. For these programs to be most effective, they must be able to reach across all generations and utilize a variety of communication approaches.

You are invited to participate in an interactive workshop in which you will get hands on participation in developing a Culture of Generosity for the context of your local congregation

Segment 1

26 Feb.

Segment 2



## Reverend Dr. Rob Hagan

Ministry Relations Officer, Presbyterian Foundation. He works with pastors and church leaders to cultivate generosity and promote stewardship within their congregations. He also meets with donors to assist them in making gifts to support their church and other ministries. Before joining the Foundation, Rob was serving as Pastor and Head of Staff at Kennewick First Presbyterian Church in Kennewick, Washington since 1990. Previously, he served in various roles at Calvary Presbyterian Church in Fresno, California, Glenkirk Presbyterian Church in Glendora, California and Valley Community Presbyterian Church in Raleigh Hills, Oregon.



Feb. 26, 2016 and Feb. 27, 2016

## **WHERE**



First Presbyterian Church of Anchorage 616 W. 10th Avenue Anchorage, Alaska 99501



RSVP E-mail or Phone: 907-276-0175 or office@pbyukon.org